
 

 

 
 

National Safety Council and USPS Safe Driver Award Program 
  

 

2009-2010 U.S. Postal Service Safe Driver 
Award Program Contract Renewal 

 
 

The U.S. Postal Service has renewed its agreement for the Safe Driver Award Program. 
The new agreement is valid September 2009 through September 2010. 

In an effort to recognize safe driving performance and prevent unintentional injury and illness in 
the U.S. Postal Service, the National Safety Council and the U.S. Postal Service Headquarters 
in Washington, D.C. have established this agreement which extends the benefits of the Safe 
Driver Award Program to all U.S. Postal Service facilities with driving employees. Eligible postal 
employee participants include those who have a normal daily assignment which involves the 
driving of a motor vehicle for official office business, and who have not had their driving privilege 
revoked or suspended.   

The USPS Safe Driver program allows your facility to enroll in the Safe Driver 
Award Program and order a selection of program components free of charge. The 
National Safety Council bills all costs for Safe Driver program components covered under the 
agreement directly to the Washington, D.C. U.S. Postal Service Headquarters Office. 

We encourage you take advantage of this outstanding opportunity. The enclosed packet includes a USPS 
Safe Driver Award Rules Booklet, an overview of program components covered under the U.S. Postal 
Service contract, a certification statement, and new component order forms. Please note that program 
components not covered under the U.S. Postal Service agreement can be purchased separately for a 
nominal fee. 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding the U.S. Postal Service Safe Driver Award 
Program, please contact the National Safety Council by phone at 1-800-621-7619, by 
fax at 1-630-285-0797 or by e-mail at uspsawards@nsc.org. 
 
 

The USPS Safe Driver Award Rules Booklet and order forms are also available on the 
web at www.nsc.org/usps. 
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